

Principal: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street
Tettenhall
Wolverhampton
WV6 9AF
01902 558845

4th June 2025

## Sports' Morning - Tuesday 17th June at St. Regis CE Academy

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are really excited to be holding our Sports' Morning on **Tuesday 17th June 2025 at St. Regis CE Academy**. All of the children will be involved in skills activities and races during the morning which will be led by staff from St Regis' PE department and their student sport leaders. This is an ideal opportunity for our pupils to enjoy sport facilities at our local secondary school.

As this event is at St. Regis CE Academy, we ask that **children are taken straight to St. Regis Academy**, **Regis Rd**, **Wolverhampton WV6 8XG at the usual school drop off time 8.40-8.50am** where the children will be greeted at the gate and taken into school to be registered by their class teacher. If your child attends bagel club, they are to come to St. Michael's as normal then staff will accompany the children to St. Regis after the session via a minibus. If parents/carers would like to stay to watch the sports' event, they are welcome to do so and will be directed to the school field on arrival. The events will aim to start at around 9.15am and will finish at approximately 11.45am.

Following the event, pupils will stay to eat their lunch. Please provide a packed lunch for your child for this day along with plenty of water. If your child is in Reception or Key Stage 1 and would like a lunch provided by school, please inform the school office by Monday 9th June. If your child is in Key Stage 2 and is entitled to a free school meal, again inform the office by Monday 9th June. After lunch, Reception and Key Stage 1 pupils will then return to school via minibus and Key Stage 2 pupils will walk back with members of staff.

Children should come to St Regis Academy in their school PE shorts, a t-shirt in the colour of their house and their trainers or pumps. The children will compete against each other and earn points for their house.

Charles – Green Elizabeth – Red Catherine – Yellow William – Blue

If the weather forecast for the day is hot and sunny, please ensure your child brings a sun hat and sun cream is applied before school. Please bear in mind that we ask you not to bring children sweets, drinks etc. during the event, as the children will be involved in class activities throughout the morning and will therefore need to stay with their teacher and class.

We look forward to you joining us for an enjoyable set of activities!

Yours sincerely,

Helen-Marie Navratil Vice Principal

www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk



















